Sent: 6/07/2020 2:37:51 PM
Subject: FW: Objection to Manly Boatshed DA 2020/0514

Dear Anne-Marie,

Although I am not a resident in the area, I am concerned that more of our precious natural foreshore will
be destroyed if the above DA is approved without appropriate consideration. I am a sea kayak enthusiast
and often paddle past the beautiful foreshore between Bolingbroke Parade and Fairlight Beach and I can
not see where the wider community have been engaged in this proposal or have the appropriate
environmental impact studies been conducted.

This DA will put unnecessary pressure on the natural ecosystem in the area potentially damaging
important sea grass and animal habitats. The area is already congested and it is often impossible to find
parking spaces to access the walkingtrack and tidal swimming pools. I can only imagine the unnecessary
stress it will put on the locals in surrounding neighbourhoods who will be subjected to construction
inconveniences while the project is being erected, then increased noise, pollution and congestion once
the project is open.

Please reconsider the impact approving DA 2020/0514 will have on the human and aquatic residents and
visitors to the area in the short and long term. Most importantly given the new world COVID19 has
placed us in, isn't it time we started to maintain healthy natural open spaces for all to enjoy. Please do
not over develop this foreshore.

Regards,

Shaun Berger



